
 

 

Right-of-Way Clearing Notice 
 
 
Cooperative Light and Power (CLP) has contracted with 
Central Applicators to perform mechanical brushing on 
the CLP right-of-way starting on or about Monday, March 
20, 2023. They will work from Highway 6 to Highway 1 
along Highway 61, clearing the main line and taps off the 
main line. 
 
You will receive a call from CLP if the work being done is 
on your property. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact us at 218.834.2226. 

 


